
From: Turnipseed, Cyndy <cturnipseed@sccommerce.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/26/2016 10:27:30 AM
Subject: RE: Message

Daniel just talked to Laganelli and it went well.  The focus was on mail.  John said that as long as they are getting any 
mail at their Swedish address they are good.  However, when I talked to Val yesterday he seemed to be concerned 
that they would also be getting mail here.  I’m not sure that we’re going to get letter or website language that 
provides the comfort Volvo is looking for.  Maybe I’m wrong and John will talk to Val and Annie today and they’ll be 
able to reach some sort of compromise that will work.  I’ll keep you updated if anything happens on this end.
 
Thanks for your help!
 
 
Cyndy Turnipseed
Legal Counsel
SC Coordinating Council for Economic Development
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803-737-0095
 
 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 10:18 AM
 
To: Turnipseed, Cyndy <cturnipseed@sccommerce.com>
 
Subject: Re: Message
 
I'm meeting with John Laganelli on Monday. I'll let you know what comes of the meeting. 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 26, 2016, at 9:51 AM, Turnipseed, Cyndy <cturnipseed@sccommerce.com> wrote:

Holly,
I talked to Val and Annie from DMV for a while yesterday afternoon but didn’t really accomplish 
anything.  I did have another thought. 
Do you think we could get the AG to issue an opinion to interpret the statute? 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2016 10:23 AM
 
To: Turnipseed, Cyndy <cturnipseed@sccommerce.com>
 
Subject: Message
 
Hi,
 
Just responding to your voicemail. 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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